Cancellation of flights Tashkent - Frankfurt -
Tashkent at December 10 and 24, 2020

2020 1 December

Given the increase in the number of people infected with COVID-19 and the
extension of quarantine restrictions in Germany, Uzbekistan Airways is forced to
report a reduction in flights to Germany. Accordingly, HY231 / 232 - Tashkent -
Frankfurt - Tashkent flights on December 10 and 24, 2020 are cancelled.

The airline offers passengers from cancelled flights the choice to either rebook air
tickets for next flights free of charge or to refund the cost of air tickets without
deducting penalties at the ticket office of the "Uzbekistan airways sales" branch or
at the place of purchase of tickets.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Detailed information can be obtained from the Airline's Call Center at
+998781400200.



